
The Flagman    
…the official newsletter of the 

Tri-State Model Railroaders, Inc.

May 6, 2024 
MONTHLY MEETING: Monday,May 6th at the Depot or On Line thru  Brave Talk, 7:00 PM
Phil Abernathy will be sending out invitations Sunday for those who want to join online. 

NEXT OPERATING SESSION:  Saturday  May 11th  , 2024    & Wednesday, May 15th , 2024  Crew Call at 12:30
 
NEXT PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE: Saturday,  May25d, 2024        10AM until 6 PM

NEXT YOUTH MEETING:May 11th at 4 pm  and May 25th at 4pm   

WORK SESSIONS:     Continuing work on crossing lights in Blue Ridge, McCaysville/Copperhill and Ellijay.     
Reorganizing the “under layout supplies” continues as we go thru supplies and either put them on rolling carts
or move to the boxcar for future use or sale. Come join the crew on Wednesday and enjoy working on the 
layout or just enjoy the comradeship. Work is commencing on the construction of the Etowah Station. It will 
be built from pictures of the Station. 

Birthdays for March;     Robert Meyer, Gordon Tuenge, Tom Watkins, Mike Tarrant

 OPS  The OPS last month Saturday included a new Passenger Train that made running the time schedule a 
challenge, but lots of fun. The timing was changed for Wednesday and ran much better.

 
Ron Long


